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From: Pamela_S_Young /Staff/NSVVPolice 
To: Michael Willing i tStaff/NSVVPolice%nswpolice; Michael Willing,'Staff/NSWPolice%nswpolice 
Cc: Penelope Brown Staff/NSWPolice/onswpolice; Mark Jenkins /Staff/NSWPolice%nswpolice; 

John Kerlatec Staff/NSWPolice%nsvvpolice; Penelope Brown/ Staff/NSWPoliceTonswpolice; 
Mark Jenkins Staff/NSWPolicecYonswoolice; John Kerlatec Staff/NSWPolice/onswoolice 

Subject: Re: Media Direction 
Date: Wednesday, 22 April 2015 08:21:47 

Copy Mick. 

Penny is off today but I will call & inform her of the direction asap. 

Regards, 
Pam. 

Sent from my iPhone 

On 22 Apr 2015, at 08:14, Michael Willing < wrote: 

Detective Chief Inspector Pamela Young 
Detective Sergeant Penny Brown, 

Pam and Penny, 

In light of recent events relating to the Strike Force Macnamir investigation and media reporting, and 
as discussed with Pam a short time ago, you are both directed to not have any contact with any 
media reporter or otherwise from this point in time. 

Regards 

Mick Willing 
Commander 
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